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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

POLICE AWARDS FOUNDATION DRAWS BOARD MEMBERS FROM LOCAL LEADERSHIP 

The Fort Worth Police Officers’ Award Foundation proudly announces three new board members and 

the election of new officers.  Brian Williams of BNSF Railway Police, Todd Miller of Worth Benefits and 

Consultants, Inc., and Kenneth Jones, a retired attorney, bring new ideas and energy to the Foundation’s 

Board of Trustees.  The Board remains committed to the Foundation’s mission—recognizing and 

promoting professionalism and excellence of Fort Worth Police Officers.  Board Members are drawn 

from community leaders who are excited about the support and partnership between citizens and the 

Fort Worth police officers who work to keep the city safe. 

        

Brian Williams               Todd Miller                       Kenneth Jones 

Newly elected board officers are:  Chair, Larry Anfin, Coors Fort Worth; Vice Chair, Tim Gilpin, Lonestar 

Land Services, LLC; and Secretary-Treasurer, Robert J. Glaser Jr., recently retired from American Airlines.  

Anfin is a long time member of the Board and the grandson of one of the founding members, John V. 

McMillan. 

Founded in 1981, the Foundation is the first and only organization of its kind in the US—dedicated  to 

providing support for more than 30,000 police officers who work day in and day out to keep Fort Worth 

safe.  The Panther Club, the newest addition to the Foundation’s programming, is a unique initiative 

aimed at strengthening the partnership between the Fort Worth public and police officers.  With a 

successful launch in 2013, membership is expected to build in 2014 as more and more citizens place a 

Panther Club decal on their vehicles showing public support for our officers.  Individual and business 

memberships are available.  For more information and to get your 2014 Panther Club decal, visit 

www.fwpoliceawards.org/panther-club. 

The Foundation hosts special events for police officers throughout the year including an annual awards 

dinner recognizing the Department’s top officers as well as a family weekend at the Fort Worth Zoo.  

Additionally, the Foundation raises funds and applies them to the necessary training that prepares our 

officers to face some of the most dangerous situations.  For more information about the Foundation or 

to become a member, visit www.fwpoliceawards.org. 
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